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The Senior Center Expansion Committee is actively preparing for the next critical phase of the 
Expansion Project. In order to move forward with the acquisition and renovation of an 
expanded senior center we are recommending a West County Senior Services District be 
approved at the special town meetings in Ashfield, Buckland and Shelburne this fall. This action 
does not cost any money! But it does provide the structure we need to proceed.  
 
Once this agreement is approved, we will be well on our way to follow up on the work done last 
fall identifying properties to purchase and renovate. When we’re ready to make those decisions 
there will be specific information and, again, town meetings to approve the recommendations 
and costs. 
 
Watch for your fall town meeting dates and more information! And…..participate in taking this 
important next step with us! 
 
 


